Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, August 04, 2009 6:09 PM

To: Scott Bittinger

Cc: Gowri Kowtha; chuck.miller@danskinvestments.com; Peter Mcintyre;
kphares@ix.netcom.com

Subject: R0O0232 Proposed Groundwater Monitoring and Sampling Schedule

Mr. Bittinger,

We have received your proposed groundwater monitoring and sampling schedule in correspondence dated July 28,
2009. The proposal to sample semi-annually during the second and fourth quarters of each year for case RO0232 at
10700 MacArthur Blvd. in Oakland is acceptable.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org




